
Notice on Adjustment of Teaching Affairs Arrangement for Spring Semester of 2020 at 

International Cultural Exchange School, Fudan University 

 

Dear students, 

Subject to the impact of the coronavirus epidemic, the spring semester of 2020 has to be 

postponed until it is safe for in-class instruction and learning. Our sincere apologies go to students 

from all parts of the world and we appreciate your kind understanding of the situation. Your support 

provides strength and inspiration for us to face hardships with faith and resilience.  

The adjustment of the language programs for spring semester of 2020 is as follows: 

1. Time for returning and admission 

The university will officially announce the date for returning and/or admission when ready. Please 

follow the updates on university and school websites and we will send you notification via email as 

well.  

2. Arrangement for the upcoming online teaching 

Online courses will be launched on March 2 and will continue until you can come to classroom 

upon official announcement. Schedules of online instruction will be sent via email to all new and 

returning students and your reply is needed for signing up the course. 

Guided by Fudan standard of Chinese language teaching as well as the principle of integrated 

teaching, these online courses are designed by in-depth expertise for building skills in listening, 

speaking, reading and writing effectively. We will soon notify you via email the platforms and ways to 

access course material and engage in online learning. You will get connected with your teachers and 

peers via online interactions. 

3. The culture expedition and internship activities as planned for the spring semester will 

be suspended. 

Thank you once more for your understanding and support!  

          

Prof. Wu Zhongwei 

Dean of International Cultural Exchange School 

Fudan University 

Feb. 20, 2020 


